
Subject: Urgent: Cybersecurity Concerns for 

Our School 

Dear [School Administration's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. As a concerned member of our school community, I am 

writing to bring to your attention several pressing cybersecurity issues that have emerged 

recently. In an age where digital threats are increasingly sophisticated, it is imperative that we 

prioritize the safety and security of our students' information. 

Several incidents across educational institutions have highlighted vulnerabilities in data 

protection practices, leading to potential breaches of sensitive information. Specifically, I would 

like to raise concerns regarding: 

• The adequacy of our current cybersecurity protocols. 

• Staff training on recognizing phishing attempts and other cyber threats. 

• Regular updates and maintenance of software used for managing student data. 

• The importance of secure passwords and user access controls. 

I encourage our administration to conduct a comprehensive review of our current cybersecurity 

measures and consider implementing additional training and resources to better protect our 

school community. 

Thank you for your attention to this critical matter. I look forward to your response and to seeing 

our school take proactive steps to enhance our cybersecurity posture. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position/Relation to the School] 

[Contact Information] 


